

CEA Newsletter

July 2015

Welcome Back! 2015-2016 school year

Hope everyone is enjoying their summer vacation! For those of you still working on classes, classes can begin in Apex again after the 19th of July. You will need to email ceamrsz@gmail.com for your new password~!

Many students are returning to CEA for the 2015-2016 school year and have notified the office. If you plan to return, please email mrsz@christian-educators.com or call 800-886-0501 soon to let us know. CEA has a limited enrollment policy and we hold spaces for current students until September 1st.

We have had a busy summer, adding new electives to Gradpoint for high school, as well as helping many students finish course work. The teachers have taken a much needed summer vacation.

We will be adding a few new teachers for English, science and Spanish with Gradpoint. Mr. Zabor, who was the current Spanish teacher will be teaching math and science courses on Gradpoint this year, along with Miss Nason and Mrs. Z.

Please see the website for many of your testimonies, as well as the colleges many of our students have been accepted to this year! Congratulations to our 2015 graduates! Please keep in touch with us and let us know how you are doing.

NEW for 2015-2016

Dual Enrollment courses

Christian Educators Academy (CEA) allows its high school students to earn college credit in two ways:

- Enroll at a local college, and receive both college and high school credit for their college classes.
- Apex students can earn college credit directly from Colorado Christian University for classes in CEA's Dual-Enrollment program.

2015 is CEA's first year for offering our own dual enrollment courses through Colorado Christian University. There is a charge from the university in the amount of \$200 per course, however, students earn dual enrollment credit.

Christian Educators encourages and highly recommends dual enrollment for ADVANCED high school students.

Dual enrollment allows a student to take a course that simultaneously provides credit for both high school and college. Even though we offer many AP courses, which use similar textbooks and content, we recommend Dual Enrollment instead of taking an AP course. To receive AP credit, a student must complete an AP course and pass the Collegeboard AP Exam. Students CANNOT GET AP CREDIT WITHOUT THIS EXAM, EVEN IF THEY HAVE COMPLETED and PASSED THE COURSE.



As most of you know, since Feburary, MrsZ has gone through extensive radiation and Chemo treatments. She just had her PET scan, and the blessed news is she is now in **COMPLETE REMISSION!** While she still suffers from fatigue and is only able to talk a few hours each day, recovery is ahead! Praise the Lord!

Thank you for all your prayers and continued support.

